
To:  Members of the Senate Judiciary Committee 

Regarding:  SB 2307 

From:  Bob and Susan Wefald 

 

Vote NO on Senate Bill 2307 

Our family has used and supported Public Libraries in North Dakota for over 50 years.  

Parents, not the state, should supervise reading choice for their children.  Our libraries 

are doing a fine job, and this bill is not needed.   


